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February 26, 2021 
 

Boone Health COVID Drive-Thru Testing Site to Close on Weekends 
 

COLUMBIA, Mo. – Due to a decrease in demand, our COVID-19 drive-thru 
testing will be closed on weekends, beginning the weekend of February 27.  This 
site will remain open Monday-Friday, from 7AM-3PM. 

 
### 

 
About Boone Health 

Boone Health is a mid-Missouri health care network of primary care offices, 
private practice clinics, outpatient services and affiliated hospitals, including 
Boone Hospital Center. Boone Hospital Center is a 392-bed full service hospital 
located in Columbia, Mo. It is a regional referral center located in the center of 
the state. The hospital provides progressive health care programs, services and 
technology to residents in 25 mid-Missouri counties. Boone Hospital Center was 
named the top hospital in mid-Missouri by U.S. News & World Report from 2015-
2020 and is designated as a Magnet® Hospital for Nursing Excellence by the 
American Nurses Credentialing Center.  


